
Havard HR No. 214

Requests that the House Committee on Education study issues relative to the minimum
foundation program and report findings and recommendations to the House of
Representatives by Feb. 1, 2014.  Specifies issues to be considered and reviewed and groups,
organizations, and agencies to be invited to provide information.


